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Seeking Community Engagement for the Design 
of a New Kellogg
Following passage of the 2017 bond, PPS is moving 
forward with planning, design and construction of 
a new Kellogg Middle School. The existing Kellogg 
building, which has not been used as a school for 
the past decade, will be removed and rebuilt.  PPS is 
seeking public input on how the new Kellogg should 
be designed and is looking for volunteers to join the 
Kellogg Design Advisory Group (DAG).

Join the Kellogg Design Advisory Group (DAG)
The Kellogg Design Advisory Group includes parents, 
teachers, students, and community representatives 
who will be involved in developing the design of 
the new Kellogg Middle School. The group will 
include at least one member representing each of 
the following: middle school parents, neighborhood 
parents, neighborhood associations, business 
associations, school programs, potential site and/
or capital partners, students, teachers, and a school 
board representative.  

The Design Advisory Group Mission
The goal of the DAG is to develop comprehensive, 
equitable, integrated and visionary middle school 
campus master plans and schematic designs with 
authentic school community engagement. Members 
will be expected to serve for several months 
throughout the planning process. 

The Kellogg DAG will not engage in Kellogg 
Middle School Boundary Discussions
The Kellogg DAG will be limited to the planning 
and design of a new Middle School and will not 
address the District’s separate and ongoing boundary 
discussions and decisions.  The feeder path and 
school boundaries for the new Kellogg Middle 
School have not been set and boundary decisions 
will not be discussed at the DAG meetings.  All 
nearby communities are invited to participate in 
the design process, but your participation will not 
influence school boundary decisions.  

Get Involved and Stay Informed
To join the Kellogg Design Advisory Group, download 
an application here: http://www.pps.net/KelloggBond 
If you are unable to join the DAG, you will still have 
an opportunity to make your voice heard at an 
upcoming Kellogg Public Design Workshop. For more 
information and the latest updates visit the project 
website http://www.pps.net/KelloggBond. Join the 
Kellogg project mailing list at KelloggBond@pps.net. 

Help Us Create a New Kellogg Middle School
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